
 

 

Bearnes Primary School Newsletter 10.07.2020   

   
Safeguarding 

Our designated safeguarding officer 
is Ms Eeles and the  deputy 

safeguarding officer is Ms Clarke.  

It is also possible to  express 
concerns to the multi agency 

safeguarding team (MASH)  directly  
on 0345 155 1071 or email 

mashsecure@devon.gcsx.gov.uk  

 

Star learners (06/07/2020) 

Oaks – Hana  

Chestnuts –  Marshall 

Sycamores – Dylan and Zara 

Redwoods – Kasem and Si Yan 

  

We have thoroughly enjoyed writing your children's reports reflecting  their 

successes this year, despite the disruption of Covid19!  If you haven’t yet collected 

the report then please get in touch with the office and we can arrange this with 

you.  We would also be very grateful if you could return the slip with your 

comments. 

Today we wave goodbye to our sensational Year 6 children and have ’live streamed’  

their award assembly. These children have been incredible members of the Bearnes 

community and will be greatly missed.  We know that each of them will go on to 

have a positive impact at their secondary schools.  Good luck! 

On our school website there is a summer project for all the children to enjoy.  We 

also ask that the children read daily. 

 

https://www.bearnes.thelink.academy/website/summer_learning_project/495474  

 

I hope that the sun makes an appearance this weekend for you all. 

 

Alice 


